Voicemail for Friday, January 16th, 2015

Good afternoon this is Bonnie Demmons, Principal of Harry Miller Middle School with just a few announcements for Friday, January 16th
Please see the attached Harry Miller Happenings edition 17 for the week of January 18th.
Just a friendly reminder to students to dress appropriately to go out over the noon hour, especially on the nicer days.  Often our students do wish to go outside and do not have warm jackets with them or proper winter footwear. 
Our band students will be attending a special presentation by the New Brunswick Youth Orchestra at Bayside Middle School next Friday, January 23rd and we thank the District for the opportunity for our students to attend. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for all your assistance in supporting your children here at HMMS. 
Have a great weekend!
